
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2009 9:18 AM 
To: Miller, Gary | 
Cc: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mark Schell; Bill C. Scott; Skip Wedel 
Subject: RE: Unit Petroleum, Gourley Fed #3 Pit Closure request 

Gary, 

OCD denies your request. On June 5, 2009, 0,CD required Unit Petroleum to submit an Abatement Plan. Al! 

investigation, remediation, and closure must 

Glenn von Gonten 

3e in accordance with that Abatement Plan. 

From: Miller, Gary [mailto:Gary.Miller@tetratech.com] 
Sent: Thursday, June 18, 2009 9:15 AM 
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Cc: Sanchez, Daniel J., EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Mark Schell; Bill C. Scott; Skip Wedel 
Subject: Unit Petroleum, Gourley Fed #3 Pit Closure request 

Sirs: the attached is a procedure for the closure of the pit at the above mentioned location. Please review and it meets 
with your approval please respond. It is anticipated the the closure operations can begin within 10 days of your approval. 
Thank you, and if you have any questions or comments please call. 

Gary E. Miller \ Office Manager and Senior Project Manager 
Main; 432.682.4559 i Ceil: 432,557.4681 | Fax; 432.682.8946 
Gary.Miller@tetratech.com 

1910 Norm Big Spring | Midland, TX 79705 I www.tetratech.com 
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